Attestation

Date: 2022-03-04

Re: Supersede request for FCC ID: 2AQ68RPQN7801; Granted on 12/08/2021
To Whom It May Concern:

We regret to inform you that due to a typo for the unit of the power in test reports, we would like
to request supersede of the following documents to prevent misunderstanding to the public:

Exhibit Type | Original Exhibit Name | New Exhibit Name Page(s) Modified
Test Report | RF Exposure Info RF Exposure Info (MPE) rev2 Page 5

(MPE)
Test Report | Test Report (Part Test Report (Part 27)-1 rev3 Page 13

27)-1 rev

The output power reported in the original test reports was mistakenly labeled as “dBm/MHz”,
when they in fact represented total channel power “dBm/100MHz”.

We have corrected the units for the reported power so that it is clear how the device complies
with the applicable regulatory limit of 1640W/MHz EIRP.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

Jamison Chan/ Senior Manager

Bureau Veritas Consumer Products Services

Address: E-2, No.l, Li Hsin 1st Road, Hsinchu Science Park, Hsinchu City, Taiwan (R.O.C.)
T: +886 3 2600694« | M: +886 984298451

eMail: jamison.chan@bureauveritas.com
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